Dear Miles,

Sustainable Australia is happy to support the "Time to Align" pre-election commitment to:

- Acknowledge disparity in vehicle modification standards and processes across all state and territory jurisdictions;
- Pledge to move towards a federally managed vehicle modification set of standards and processes, as recommended in the "Time To Align" campaign;
- Accept a national working group involving the federal government, automotive industry, motoring communities, as equal co-chairs / lead appointments, to guide and manage the ongoing development of a National Vehicle Modification Framework; and
- Help establish a national approval and certification scheme for all automotive engineers, approved persons, vehicle inspectors, and technical workshops.

Kind Regards,

Mark

Mark Ferris

National Coordinator

Sustainable Australia

www.SustainableAustralia.org.au

Astralia .

Better, not bigger